
 
 

 
Hays County Residents Invited to Parks Master Plan Meeting  

May 26 in Wimberley  

Plan nears completion with final meeting set for June 30 

 

Hays County Courthouse, San Marcos, TX – Hays County is continuing to gather input for its 

Parks, Open Space & Natural Areas Master Plan by holding its fourth public meeting to review a 

conceptual blueprint, alternatives and implementation mechanisms for a draft plan that when 

finalized will guide parks and open space development in Hays County for years to come. 

 

The meeting is Thursday, May 26, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at 109 Wood Acre Drive (Jacob’s Well 

Property Owners’ Association building), Wimberley. A final meeting is scheduled for June 30 in 

San Marcos. 

 

For more information about the parks master planning process, go to 

www.co.hays.tx.us/ParksMasterPlan or contact Jeff Hauff, County Grants Administrator, at  

512.393.2209 or jeff.hauff@co.hays.tx.us. 
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